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PRODUCT DISCONTINUANCE NOTICE (PDN) 

 
 

PDN Number:  # 15-0008 

Issue Date:  April 20, 2015 

Product(s) Affected:  PI3HDMI621FBE / 

PI3HDMI621FBEX  

Last Purchase Date:  October 27, 2015 

Last Shipment Date:  January 27, 2016 

 

Reason for Discontinuing Listed Products: 

 Obsolete Design/Process Technology 

 Obsolete Package/Assembly 

Technology 

 No current or rapidly declining sales 

 Other:   

See Product List Attachment:  Yes;  No 

Pericom Contact:  Raul Aman 

Title:  Quality Assurance Director 

Phone:  408-232-9100 

Fax:  408-434-1040 

eMail:  PCN_PDN@pericom.com 

 

* Note: 

 
This is to notify all customers that above 

product is being discontinued due to HDMI 
code name change to HDX.  PI3HDX621 is 
100% compatible replacement part of 
PI3HDMI621.  

Pericom apologizes for any inconvenience 

this situation may cause. 

 

                                                                           Old Marking                         New Marking 
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Customer Acknowledgement: 

Customer:       

Name:       

Title:       

Date:       

E-Mail:       

Phone:       

Fax:       

Customers may use this form to acknowledge receipt of this notification, or can e-mail the Pericom contact noted above. 

Customer Comments:       

Pericom Internal Use Only: 

Location:          PSC                   PTI                           PSE-TW                       PSE-SD 

PSETW PDN:  N/A 

 


